Officers For The
Class Of 1990

Looking forward to college life
was only one of the many things
that seniors had on their minds.
While faced with the reality of the
present, seniors were busy with
several projects as they closed out
the last chapter of their high
school years.

The senior class officers includ-
ed Allyson Bridge, President; Mi-
chelle Minton, Vice-President;
Urica Campbell, Secretary; Latar-
cha Hudson, Treasurer; Kelli Pur-
vis, Parliamentarian. Kate George
served as sponsor of the senior
class.

Even though a lot of hard work
was put into their chosen pro-
jects, the seniors always tried to
make their last year the maost
memorable. They kicked off the
year with the traditional spirit
week. The revised post-Hugo
week included Thursday — Slob
Day, Friday — College Day, Mon-
day — Sleep-In Day (no school),
Tuesday — Blue and White Day,
Wednesday — Black-Out Day,
Thursday — Twin Day, and Friday
— Support-Your-Band Day.
Some other projects included a
King and Queen of Hearts Pageant

and a canteen during exams.

Students sported their seniority
by wearing 1990 t-shirts and
boxer shorts that featured the
names of all of the seniors. The
class took time out to spend a
glorious weekend at Six Flags over
Georgia.

President Allyson Bridge said,
“When | became president, | as-
sumed a lot of responsibility. My
classmates expect a lot from me
and | do my best to keep them
happy. | want this to be a year
filled with good memories.’”
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Michelle Minton was v. president for
the senior class. She was an active
member of student council and a valu-
able player on the basketball team.

Senior class officers Allyson Bridge,
Urica Campbell, Michelle Minton and
Latarcha Hudson take time out of their
busy schedules to have their pictures
taken. Not pictured is Kelli Purvis.
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